
UPDATE:Report from the Thompson’s 

June 9, 2021 

Dear Co-laborers, 

  We want to apologize for the time that has passed since you last heard from us.  In 

this letter, we will catch you up on our travels, ministries, and plans for the future. 

JANUARY – MAY 

  When you last heard from us, we had accepted an invitation to return to Frontier 

School of the Bible in LaGrange, Wy., for the spring semester.  I taught Church 

Planting, the Gospel of Luke, and assisted in Pastoral Theology and Homiletics.  

Wanda helped in the office at Tentmakers. 

  Things went very well, and we have been invited to return full time to Frontier this 

fall, where I will teach Cults and World Religions, Judges, Colossians, and assist in 

Pastoral Theology.  I will also serve as Director of the Missions Department.  I 

continue as Assistant Director at Tentmakers, and Wanda will resume work in the 

TBM office. 

POTENTIAL SALE OF ELIM HOUSE 

  The decision to leave Utah has not been an easy one.  The nearly nineteen years of 

ministry at Elim House have been a blessing at many levels, and we thank you, and 

God, for making it all possible.  Nevertheless, we realized that, now in our 70’s, we 

cannot continue the upkeep on a 100 year old, 3000 square foot guesthouse on one 

third of an acre!  Given those factors, we have decided to ‘test the waters’ of the real 

estate market here in Utah, and will list the home in August, and if it sells, do a final 

relocation in the middle of November. 

TRAINING AND MENTORING THE NEXT GENERATION OF SERVANTS 

  It made more sense to us to return to Frontier and invest in the lives of young men 

and women who will be able to serve the Lord for the next 50 years, building into them 

some of the lessons we have learned in serving the Lord for the past 50 years! 

  Please let us know if you have thoughts, questions, or ideas concerning this pivotal 

season in our lives.  Frontier provides no financial support to faculty or staff, so we 

continue to serve by faith, and continue to serve with Tentmakers Bible Mission.  We 

want to honor God as He directs, and honor you in your years of sacrifice on our 

behalf.  How we thank God for the privilege of serving Him, together with you, for the 

past half century! 

Fellow servants, 

Ron and Wanda Thompson 

PRAISE & PRAYER! 

──── 

PRAY for safety in 

our 3 week, 4,000 

mile ministry trip this 

summer 

──── 

PRAY for stamina for 

the challenges of 

relocation+ 

──── 

PRAISE for health 

and strength through 

the Covid crisis 

──── 

PRAY for the sale of 

Elim House in August 
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